From: Overton Adrian: H&F <Adrian.Overton@lbhf.gov.uk>

Sent: Friday, September 13, 2024 12:56 PM

To: Mckenna Lorna: H&F <Lorna.Mckenna@lbhf.gov.uk>

Cc: Perez-Trillo Cristina: H&F <Cristina.Perez-Trillo@lbhf.gov.uk> **Subject:** 2024/00949/LAPR - Eel Brook Common, New King's Road

Dear Lorna,

Please take this email as a withdrawal of the Licensing Authority's representation to this application.

We are aware that the applicant has now agreed to the conditions proposed by the Police licensing team, which we believe will help uphold the crime and disorder and public safety licensing objectives.

Kind regards

Adrian

Adrian Overton

Licensing Team Manager Licensing Place Department email notification service

From: Overton Adrian: H&F <Adrian.Overton@lbhf.gov.uk>

Sent: Friday, July 5, 2024 4:05 PM

To: Mckenna Lorna: H&F < Lorna. Mckenna@lbhf.gov.uk > **Cc:** Layug Karen: H&F < Karen. Layug@lbhf.gov.uk >

Subject: 2024/00949/LAPR - Eel Brook Common, New King's Road

Dear Lorna.

Please take this email as a representation from the Licensing Authority to the above application.

We have concerns that the application in its current form will adversely impact the following licensing objectives :

- the prevention of crime and disorder
- public safety

Further information in relation to our representation will be provided in due course.

Kind regards

Adrian Overton

Licensing Team Manager Licensing

Place Department